
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 

 

Attention Beta Club members: Thursday morning before school we will be having our final Beta 
club meeting of the school year.  Plan to be in room 206 by 7:45 to attend.   
 

PROJECT GRAUDATION is selling SENIOR SEND OFF Goodie Bags for $5. Get a form in the front office. 

Deadline is moved to this Friday.  

 

Attention Juniors! Ring Ding forms are available in the front office. They are due no later than this Friday. 

No late forms will be accepted.  

 

Pep Squad applications for next school year are due this Friday. Forms are in the front office.  

 

JV Cheer & Dance Clinic is Saturday April 28 from 2-4 pm in the new gym. 

 
***End of Course testing/LEAP 2025 is April 23rd thru May 11, 2018 for Algebra I, Geometry, 
English I, II, III, American History and Biology. Students who are currently enrolled in these 
classes will test at some point during this window. Teachers will notify each student when and 
where they are scheduled to test. ALL STUDENTS NEED TO BE ON TIME AND PRESENT FOR 
THEIR ASSIGNED TEST. *** 
 

The Northwood Volleyball Clinic and tryouts will be held May 21st-25th. Any girls interested in 
trying out for the Volleyball team can pick up an information form in the front office or Ms. 
Stewart's classroom.  
  
Attention Falcons!  Would you like to go to NYC and see all the sights and sounds the city has to 
offer? Well the opportunity is here!   We are looking to take a tour through New York City in 
March of 2019.  Join us for an information meeting on Monday, April 30th at 6:30 pm in the Choir 
Room, Room 108.  See Ms. Stewart for more information. 
 

It's time for the Miss Taste of Blanchard Pageant!  The Pageant is April 28th.  Come be a part of 
this great tradition.  There are categories for all ages.   
 
Girls Basketball try-outs will be Monday, May 7, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. All those who wish to try-out 
will need to have gym shoes, a t-shirt, and shorts. Also, they will need to arrange to be picked up 
by 5:00 p.m.  
 
Seniors: Send 3 pictures from your Senior year to our email address nhsseniors18@gmail.com 
They will be used in a slide show on Senior’s last day of school.  
 

 
 
LUNCH MENU: TURKEY SANDWICH OR SPICY CHICKEN SANDWICH 
 
 

 
 

AND REMEMBER STUDENTS: 
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
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